
MMOHSC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 25, 2011 

 

The Meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm at the Ithaca Fairgrounds. The 

attendees were:  Jennie Bigelow, Mary Karl, Shannon Shooter, Nancy and Kim 

Squanda, Judy Hanson, excused members were Nancy Gager, Andrea Laney, Kim 

Dittenber, and Gerry Hanson. 

 

Secretary’s Report- wasn’t read 

Treasurers Report- wasn’t read 

 

Old Business:  

Discussed the Team Tournament (Mt.Pleasant Show) and thought overall we had 

a great show and excellent turnout.  

Things we need to improve on for our next shows: 

1. Jackpot classes (giving the correct added money for Jackpots) 

2. Someone needs to verify the number of stalls and camping several times 

both days to make sure people are paying for their stalls. We have decided 

this will be the person in charge of the show and knows the Fairgrounds. 

We also need to walk with the maintenance guy to make sure he’s not 

overcharging us as well. (We were overcharged for 10 camp sites and 10 

stalls.) Jennie is meeting with Co-expo to discuss the charges at their next 

meeting. 

 

New Business:  Over all Highpoint for yearend age groups: 



Items that were discussed as options:  Everyone needs to bring ideas and photos 

if possible to next meeting July 9th. 

1. Bridle engraved MMOHSC 

2. Buckles like we did last year (Judy looking into) 

3. Nylon Halters with 2 tone colors (Shannon & Jennie looking into) 

4. Bling Bling belts (Judy looking into) 

5. Jackets were discussed for Grand and Reserved Champion (Nancy S.) 

Our maximum budgets for these prizes will be $300 for the Champion classes, 

$120 for high pt age group and $60 for the reserved high point age group, 

Peewee, Novice H, and Novice Rider budget will be $60, and $50 for their 

reserved. Halter Color Class winner will get a Bridle Bag, Halter, or Grooming tote. 

Becky Hirschman- had contacted us wanting to put on a sanction show next year, 

we will discuss this at our next meeting as we do have options.  

Tina and Mark Draves- wrote a check and came back NSF, Judy Hanson had called 

her and talked to her about this but as of yet no money has been received. Nancy 

Squanda also called her while in our meeting today and left her a voice message 

to contact her about the check and fees, she also stated in her message that we 

would no longer be able to accept any checks from them in the future, they must 

pay with cash or money order.  The amount owed us is $86, including the $25.00 

NSF fee. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 6:25pm, next meeting 7/9/11 after the Mt.Pleasant show. 

 


